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Thank you for contacting me with your concerns for H.R. 747 which would defer the tax 
on student loans. 

I fully support the deferral of tax on student loans as support any responsible legislation 
which would encourage accessibility to higher education. 

The bill to which you refer, H.R. 747 is currently in the House Committee on Ways and 
means and has 152 co-sponsors. As you may already know the tax on student loans was 
instituted as part the 1986 Tax Reform Act. My colleagues and I will continue to press 
for the reinstatement of a deferral of tax on student loans and any other reasonable 
legislation which would improve the education system here in this country. 

If I can be of any further assistance to you regarding this or any other matter please do not 
hesitate--to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

John Joseph Moakley 
Member of Congress 


